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Fall 2003 Summary

Our committee met three times during the Fall 2003 semester (September 30, October 29, and December 3).  Committee members were faithful in attendance and diligent in their work.  We made progress throughout the semester and anticipate further work throughout the spring 2004 semester.  Following are highlights from our meetings as well as points of emphasis for Council.

Tuesday, September 30 meeting:

Discussed the history of the committee

Discussed the committee charge from CREC and possible ways to implement the charge

Wednesday, October 29 meeting:

Kim Murphy outlined goals of the Development Office/Alumni Relations and possible ways to coordinate efforts with CASE.

Lisa Weidman outlined responsibilities of University Relations and suggested possible ways to coordinate efforts with CASE.  She is particularly interested in “good stories” that might be used for promotional pieces – exceptional students with interesting life stories; interesting classes or learning initiatives; interesting research; unique classroom opportunities; new academic programs or minors.

Judy Lichtman reported on her efforts to create a website on legislative issues (currently posted at http://www.lv.psu.edu/library/speakout).  Judy also reported on her meeting with Ann Williams about possible ways faculty could be involved in lobbying and legislative efforts.

ADDITION: note, web address has been changed: http://www.bklv.psu.edu/action
Wednesday, December 3 meeting:

Kim Murphy suggested that College Senate place a faculty representative from each campus on the Campus Development Committees (to link faculty to business people in the community that advise the College).  Kim also suggested that faculty can help to publicize the College Alumni Mentoring Program with their students by announcing the program in their classes and referring interested students to the Alumni Relations office.

Discussed the legislative website in greater detail.  The committee will continue to review the site, make changes, and find ways to publicize the site among faculty and staff.

Respectfully submitted,

Doug Hochstetler, CASE Chair
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